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This week’s Learners of the Week are: 

 
 
 
This week’s Learners of the Week are: 

 
 James in Caterpillars who has flexed his ‘listening’ muscle. 
 Jack in Dragonflies for flexing his ‘collaboration’ muscle. 
 Valentina in Zebras for flexing her ‘perseverance’ muscle. 
 Brook in Lions for flexing her ‘collaboration’ muscle. 
 Alfie in Giraffes flexed his ‘listening’ muscle. 
 Ava in Dolphins for flexing her ‘managing distractions’ muscle. 
 Ruby in Seahorses for flexing her ‘absorption’ muscle. 
 Joseph in Turtles for flexing his ‘listening’ muscle.  
 Charis in 3HR for flexing her ‘making links’ muscle. 
 Madison in 3KE for flexing her ‘making links’ muscle. 
 Bethany and Jessica in 4LM for flexing their ‘perseverance’ muscle. 
 Annabel in 4RP for flexing her ‘perseverance’ muscle. 
 Sophie in 5LC for flexing her ‘collaboration’ muscle. 
 Paulisha in 5JH for flexing her ‘independence’ muscle. 
 Jake in 6JG for flexing his ‘managing distractions’ muscle. 
 Poppy in 6KS has been flexing her ‘imagining’ muscle. 
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7 October 2016 

Shamblehurst Primary School has really enjoyed ‘Turning Pink’ today and are privileged to 
support this hugely valuable and supportive local charity. 
 
We know that members of our local community, women, men and children, have been able to 
draw on the expertise and reassurance of The Haven. We are proud to think we might have 
contributed, in a small way, to the future of The Haven so that it can continue to provide such 
a vital service to women and men who have been diagnosed with breast cancer. Today our 

school raised £462.59                                  

 
Thank you all! 
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Parent / Teacher Consultations 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings will be on Tuesday 8 
November, 3:30pm - 7:30pm and Wednesday 9 

November, 3:30pm - 5:30pm. Sign up forms go up 
on Friday 14 October, 8:15am and will be available 

until 4:30pm on Thursday 3 November.  

 

Bonfire Lunch – Friday 
4 November 

 

Don’t forget to return order 
forms by Monday 17 

October. No late orders can 
be taken as food is pre-

ordered.  
 

 

 
Don’t forget that the Head and Deputy Head Teacher drop in is on Tuesday at 2.45 pm. We 
will be asking for your help in deciding a new strap line for our school as well as sharing the 
draft Behaviour Policy. There will be an opportunity to share ideas and suggestions over a cup 
of tea and a biscuit. We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Well done Turtles class in Key Stage 1 who achieved the highest participation in the Summer 
Reading Challenge in our school followed by 5JH! Mr Hill also took part in the reading challenge 
– well done Mr Hill! 
 
 

Anna Jones 
Headteacher 

 

 

‘Wear a Pink Shirt Day’ 



 

School Photographs 
 

Please remember to return 

orders by Monday 17 October 
or order online at 

www.cardwellandsimons.co.uk  
 

 
 

 

Sports Review  

The new school year has started with a bang. We have already competed in three competitive 
football tournaments.   

First up were the Year 4/5 boys. They competed in a tough group with four other schools; this was 
the first time the school has competed in this tournament age group. It was a brand new team and 
the boys did incredibly well. We hope that they keep coming to football club on a Thursday 
evening to play together more regularly and hopefully they will continue to improve on their 
impressive start.   

The second event saw the Year 5/6 boys take to the field. A few of the Year 6 boys played in this 
event last year and felt confident going into the tournament. The boys managed to win the group, 
via a play-off match, and went onto the semi-finals before losing to the overall winners. A 
promising start to the campaign, and a great foundation on which to build!  

Finally, the Year 5/6 girls took to the challenge. This team had played together for a short period at 
the end of last year and, with the addition of a few Year 5s, were in great shape going into the 
tournament. The girls scored 9 goals and only conceded 2 throughout the tournament, but 
unfortunately didn’t quite make it through to the semi-finals. The football they played was a 
delight to watch and in future tournaments they will be a force to reckon with.    

For more in depth match reports and to follow our successes throughout the year, please read the 
Shamblehurst Sport Supplement which will be issued at the end of every half-term.   

Rob Peters 

 
Saints Football Club 

 
We still have places available for the 
Saints Football Clubs: 

 
Years 1 and 2 Wednesdays 
Years 3 and 4 Fridays 

http://www.cardwellandsimons.co.uk/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 6 Team Building and 

Problem Solving 



 

 

 

 

Well done to Darcie and Mum who 
launched Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month by zip wiring over 
Bournemouth Pier! Darcie was the 
youngest participant and together 
they raised over £350! 
 


